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1. Publication of Final Results 

Following a recent judicial hearing into a protest relating to the amended provisional 
results, the protest has been upheld.   Stewards Decision 4 dated 17 September 2024 
was published to the Event Sportity Noticeboard.  This has led to the requirement for 
further amendment to the results relating to penalties applied in the provisional results.   

2. Results are Now Final 

Upon receiving further advice from the Judicial Advisory Committee, these results are to 
be considered FINAL.  They will be published to Sportity and emailed to competitors.   

 

It remains for me to thank again all those who supported the event and made it an 
enjoyable and rewarding experience, and a showcase of the Coffs Coast Region.  It 
marked a welcome return to hosting State events for the Coffs Harbour & District 
Sporting Car Club.  I look forward to the 2025 event.   

 

 

Peter Flynn 
Clerk of Course 


